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Hi 
 
Great timing as was looking to send something out today on statement of intent.
 
1 July is good for my and Evan’s teams so will look to put something in. What timing options are
available from your side?
 
Kind regards
Julie
 
Julie Igglesden | A/g Director
Electoral Integrity and Communications Branch
Australian Electoral Commission
T: (02) 6271 4687 X: 21309 

 

From:  
Sent: Friday, 17 June 2022 2:07 PM
To: Julie Igglesden <Julie.Igglesden@aec.gov.au>
Subject: Re: [External] RE: Update regarding election content and postal rules [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
 

Hi Julie,

 

Hope you have been well and had a chance to rest since the election.

 

The TikTok Public Policy team will be in Canberra 1 July, and I was wondering whether it would be an 
opportune time for us to have a post-election catch up and potentially discuss the Statement of Intent 
and upcoming state elections. 

 

As you are aware we have been working closely with Evan's team and the EIIF as well, so we'd be 
happy to meet with everyone together but I thought I would reach out to you first.

 

Let me know your thoughts!
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Kind regards

 

From:  ."
Date: Sat, May 21, 2022, 1:36 PM
Subject: Re: [External] RE: Update regarding election content and postal rules [SEC=OFFICIAL]
To: "Julie Igglesden"<Julie.Igglesden@aec.gov.au>
Cc: "Evan Ekin-Smyth"<Evan.Ekin-Smyth@aec.gov.au>, "Alex Morris"<Alex.Morris@aec.gov.au>

Hi Julie,

 

Yeap that is what I meant!

 

Cheers

From: "Julie Igglesden"<Julie.Igglesden@aec.gov.au>
Date: Sat, May 21, 2022, 12:52 PM
Subject: [External] RE: Update regarding election content and postal rules [SEC=OFFICIAL]
To: "  "Evan Ekin-Smyth"<Evan.Ekin-Smyth@aec.gov.au>,
"Alex Morris"<Alex.Morris@aec.gov.au>
Many thanks  appreciate your responsiveness noting we are presuming this comment is in
relation to the changes to secure telephone voting eligibility.
 
Cheers
Julie
 
Julie Igglesden | A/g Director
Defending Democracy Unit
Electoral Integrity and Communications Branch
Australian Electoral Commission
T: (02) 6271 4687 X: 21309 

 
 

  
Sent: Saturday, 21 May 2022 12:07 PM
To: Evan Ekin-Smyth <Evan.Ekin-Smyth@aec.gov.au>; Julie Igglesden <Julie.Igglesden@aec.gov.au>;
Alex Morris <Alex.Morris@aec.gov.au>
Subject: Update regarding election content and postal rules
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Hi Evan, Julie
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